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Dear Ms Cuff
A BIG Thank you for supporting our Big Give Christmas Chailenge and
Asbestos Awareness — Future Generations project
On behaif of Asbestos Awareness & Support Cymru (a-a-s-c), | am writing to thank you for the valuable

donation of £200 that you have made to our Big Give Christmas Chalienge towards our Ashestos Awareness -

Future Generations project.

We are so delighted to have received your support towards our project, which wilt mean so much to the
children and young people we plan to work with along with current victims of asbestos related illnesses who we

support at a-a-s-c.

In total, we raised a fantastic £1,223.75 during the Big Give Christmas Challenge. Although we did not reach our
target we were greatly heartened by the wonderful response that we received, particularly as this was our first
ever Big Give challenge and one that we really hope to be involved with again next year.

-s-c to ensure that we can reach everybody who needs

We are currently working on our strategy to develop a-a
lunteer programmes. We will make

our help in Wales, including developing our heipline, support groups and vo
sure to keep you in touch with all our latest news.

Once again thank you so much for your donation, it is only with help from people like you that we can keep
supporting those effected by asbestos and to assist them in putting the pieces of their life back together.

Your donation wil! really help to make a difference.




Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would fike any further information about our charity or our Future
Generations project which is being launched in April 2017 by emailing enquiries@a-a-s-c.org.uk

Wishing you a Very Happy Christmas and New Year.

Yours sincerely
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Lorna Jlohns
Strategic Research & Development

Asbestos Awareness & Support Cymru




